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22 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I am pleased to announce that a school leavers’ hoodie is now being offered to all Year 11 
students at the price of £17.00. 
 
Tutors will be showing the colour choices available and will upload a poster to the tutor group 
Google classroom for students to view.   
 
Please indicate your choice clearly on the order form in the space provided. 
 
There are two possible payment methods. Our preferred payment method is Parent Pay where 
payment can be made securely by credit/debit card via the Parent Pay website at 
www.parentpay.com using the parent login option. If you choose to use the Parent Pay method, 
please indicate size and colour in the boxes provided and return the attached form to Finance 
Office via the red post box outside Resources to confirm size and colour choices. 
 
Alternatively, payment can be made by cheque, all cheques need to be made payable to ‘Wildern 
School’, please put your son/daughter’s name and tutor on the reverse of the cheque.  Students 
can fill in their choice of colour and size on the attached form and return this with the cheque to 
the Finance Office as stated above.  
 
The deadline for payment is Wednesday 5 May 2021.  Due to the size of the order involved this 
date will not be extended.  Please note the hoodies are non-exchangeable and non-refundable. 
 
The hoodies will be available for collection on signing off day after all examinations have been 
completed. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
 
Mr G Denman 
Director of Progress and Achievement – Year 11 
 

http://www.parentpay.com/

